
Mr. Lew Sullivan 
 17th Street 

Apartment  

 Vernon Street 
Apartment  
Oakland, California, 94610 

May 28, 1981 

San Francisco, California, 94110 

Dear Lew, 

This afternoon I finished transcr�?ing your interview 
and I must say I found it to be one�he most helpful 
interviews I have had. You helped me a great deal in 
understanding female to male transexualism; and you 
also helped me to understand how homosexuality can 
exist along side transexualism--be it female to male 
or male to female--quite independent of transexualism. 
It seems quite obvious to me now that these two condit­
ions can exist in persons singularly or together and 
that when they do happen to exist together in one person) 
they seem to be quite independent of each other. I 
certainly can see no causal relationship and very much 
doubt that there is one. 

I read with great interest the booklet you wrote for 
Janis on female to �ale transexualism and found it 
helpful, informative and well written. It is by far 
the most realistic pamphlet I have seen published by 
Janis. I hope you continue that very important work. 

I certainly want to wish you all the luck in the world 
in constructing a rewarding and happy life for yourself 
and I would encourage you to continue with your writing. 

Cordially, 

� .  Kim Stuart 

        
        

         
     




